
 

 

Oregon State Police (HB 5008, 2013 Session):  $1.6 M GF in 2013-15 and $4 M GF in 2015-17 

To address concerns for diminishing availability of public safety services in some Oregon counties, 
particularly in the areas of patrol and criminal investigations, the Subcommittee approved $1.16 
million General Fund and 10 trooper positions (2.50 FTE) within the Patrol Division, $462,000 
General Fund and four trooper positions (1.00 FTE) within the Criminal Division.  These positions 
phased-in during January of 2015.  The roll up costs in 2015-17 for these trooper positions are $2.89 
million General Fund for Patrol (10.00 FTE) and $1.15 million General Fund for Criminal (4.00 FTE). 


